
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, September 30, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Crunchy Chicken Tenders Or 

  Hot Dog  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Brighan Campos-Casas  

 

 

1. Are you looking for a quiet place to complete your homework, work on projects with 

friends, or receive additional support? We invite you to ACES. ACES stands 

for Academic Center for Educational Success. ACES is located in the library Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays after school until 4pm.  

 

2. Choir is back! The first choir rehearsal is next Tuesday, October 5th, from 7:20-8:10 in 

the band room. Students can bring their permission forms to this rehearsal. There will 

also be rehearsal on Thursday, October 7th. Choir kick off pizza party is next Thursday, 

October 7th, from 3:15-4:30 in the Courtyard. Please email Mrs. Cherry if you need 

information on the morning bus routes for Tuesday/Thursday mornings.  
 

3. Attention Adventurers!!! 

Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school on Friday until 4 p.m. in Room 112.  No 

previous RPG or other gaming experience is required, so new members are always 

welcome to join.  If you joined us last week, please remember to bring your character 

sheets from our last meeting!  Please see Mr. Walsen or Dr. McGovern with 

any questions.  See everyone Friday! 

 

4. Adopt a Beach is cancelled today. Teachers please allow students to contact parents!  
 

 

   

 


